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27 January 2006 

 
To  : Chief Executives of All Authorized Insurers 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 

Website Upgrade 
 
 In keeping with our policy to enhance market transparency and 
improve user-friendly navigation, we have recently upgraded the website of the 
Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (“OCI”). 
 
 Apart from re-organising and strengthening our website structure 
and contents, we have also added new sections to display circulars issued and 
speeches delivered by the OCI; and contact information of authorized insurers 
together with hyperlinks to their official websites.  A search engine has also 
been added to facilitate the searching of information in our website.  As a 
result  of  this upgrade, the domain name of OCI’s website has been changed 
from www.info.gov.hk/oci to www.oci.gov.hk with immediate effect. 
 
 You are welcome to browse our new website and any comments or 
suggestions will be appreciated.  If you have any enquires, please contact Ms. 
Karen Leung at 2867 3337 or Mr. William Hsieh at 2867 4529. 
 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 (Ros K. T. Lam) 
 for Commissioner of Insurance 
[PA/WH(20)/L-CE_C162/ss] 


